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Commodores Corner

June was a month where the best laid plans are al-
ways subject to surprises and bumps into the road.
We all have been yearning for some semblance of
normal. Then along came Christobal as well as more
bad news regarding Covid 19 in Florida. Top that off
with the unexpected passing of a wonderful man, Joe
Cook, past Commodore and a GLYC presence that
can never be replaced. We miss you Joe.. Rest In
Peace.

Hello members,

Despite all of this, life does go on and | am very
grateful for all of our member’s support of the galley
and bar, the effort of the Board of Directors, and our
staff. | know that many of us find enjoyment and
diversion at GLYC.

We will have our Annual All Hands Meeting on July
23rd at 630pm. This is when the GLYC Board will
present updates on club finances, capital
improvements and general club condition. Make
plans to attend as this an open forum for members to
learn about the club and comment.

Please refer to the calendar for other events for

July. Unfortunately, due to the Covid situation we will
not have the fireworks show this year. And as recently
communicated, the sailing camp has been canceled.
We will consider another time and date for the
member appreciation dinner.

Please remember to stay safe and be nice to each
other.

We will get through this.

Respectfully,

Mark Orangio
Commodore GLYC

The Vice’s Voice

Greetings Members,

As most of you know we lost long time member Joe
Cook this month. Joe was an invaluable member of
this club, his contributions helped the club become
what it is today, and he will be sorely missed, but not
forgotten. My thoughts and prayers are with Rose
and the family.

The State of Florida has shut down bars once again,
which means members can order cocktails, but you
cannot sit at the bar. Additionally, we will no longer
be able to provide koozies for beers. It is GLYC's goal
to make everyone as comfortable as possible during
this situation, so we have asked our staff to please
wipe down bathroom fixtures, door handles, and rails
with bleach water during the course of the day. There
is sanitizer at the front door, at the bar, and on all
indoor tables.

If you haven't been inside lately there have been some
changes. | would like to personally thank Marilyn
Donnelan and Meg Matson for some of the new
additions. Marilyn kept club photos for years,

placing them in photo albums and labeling them. The
photos on the dining room wall were chosen from
those albums. Meg gave her time and talent to
painting the club logo on the wall. The photos and
the logo turned out perfect and are a great addition to
our club! Thank you again ladies.

There have been several questions concerning
MaryAnn's departure from the club. Please be
assured that the Board is not hiding anything from
our members. The Board agreed with MaryAnn not to
discuss the reasons for her departure.

Thank you to all our members for
your support!

Catherine Hughes
Vice Commodore




Hello Members,

We hope you had a great June despite the trials we all faced. Once again the storm
chasers were on hand to help us minimize the damage to the dock and facility. Thanks
to those who assisted in the evolutions during and after the storm. With a few
exceptions, we are mostly fixed and enjoying our little paradise. The following are
members who assisted during and after the storm. Terry Smith, Bob Matson, Bill
Whelan, Lawrence Donelan, Dave Adkins, Bill Burnard, Bill McMillan, Parish Smith,
Rodney Smith, Kevin Marshall, David Jolly, Tony Colabianchi, Stan Kocil, Dan Clark,
The late “Joe Cook” RIP friend, Daddy Joe Linn, Deborah Burnard, Meg Matson, Chris
Bonner, Bruce Muller, Catherine Hughes, Lindy Kirkpatrick, Traci Adkins. Things
were moving fast during the storm, so if I missed you please accept my apology and
know, your help is greatly appreciated.

Ongoing projects are finishing lining the north/south facing dry slips. Once complete
we will re-number them. Thank you to all for your patience.

We wish the Cook family “fair winds and following seas” as they navigate this time of
loss of a loved one. Our thoughts and prayers are with you. God Bless!

R,

Bob Toole, Rear Commodore
850-207-5804
btoole@icbergan.com




...From the Fleet Captain "

::: Lecture Series — Hurricane Preparedness — Thursday, July 23rd i
]}
mAnnually we offer a lecture to help boaters prepare for a hurricane. It will be on

:::Thursday evening, July 23 at 6:30 pm. m

]}
m Sailing Camp Cancellation
]}

::: After hearing all the concessions we would have to make to keep the children, in-
m structors and families safe, we determined we needed to cancel sailing camp for i

] .
m this year. i

::: Wednesday Night Sailing/Racing - come out on Wednesday evenings. Firstrace W
Wstarts at 5:30. Need to get there at 5 to choose a boat and get it rigged. You must

]}
mwear a life jacket to participate in a club activity so please bring one with you that

:::ﬁts properly. m

]}
m Use of Club Boats — to be able to use a Club boat, you must first be checked out in
.

uit. Please call, text or email me at: 850-375-7152 or |kconsulting82 @att.net. m

m Raft Ups m

,,, \ Mike and Leigh Odom have volunteered to head up Raft-Ups for the club. Stay m
"'tuned for the first one. m

::: Life Jackets m
]}
mJust a reminder that any time you are on a GLYC boat, you are required to WEARa "
i life jacket at all times. m
]}
]}
]}
]}
]}
]}

«Lindy Kirkpatrick "
«Fleet Captain




¥ Vice Commodore: Catherine Hughes
¥ Rear Commodore: Bob Toole
g: Fleet Captain: Lindy Kirkpatrick

¥ Secretary Traci Adkins

BILL HARGREAVES FISHING RODEO

Father’s Day has come and gone. Unfortunately, Covid-19 has come and has yet to
leave us. Consequently, the 2020 Bill Hargreaves Flshlng Rodeo has been
cancelled. What we need to do is concentrate on our 50" Anniversary Rodeo being
held Father’'s Day 2021. The 50" anniversary is a big deal, this year or next. The
Grand Lagoon Yacht Club remains the foundation of this event in 2020 and in 2021.
| look forward to an exceptional 50" Rodeo in 2021. Thanks to all.

Chris Bonner, Chairman
334.796.6744

CRAPPY CRAFTER’S CORNER

With a heavy heart [ write this article. 1 feel I can speak for our group, that the Crappy Crafters are all heartbroken over
the loss of Rose’s husband, Joe. Such an awesome man, husband, father, grandfather, 2015 Commodore of our yacht
club, aside from being the Tai Chi instructor, and the mastermind behind the Kids Sailing Camp. He will be missed by
all, and rest assured we have Rose (and her family) in our hearts and prayers. We are certainly here for you, my friend.

Our June gathering was a lot of fun. With the help of Debbie and Becky we taught how to assemble infinity lights. Still
have more if anybody is interested.

Our July gathering, on the 14th or 15th will be our Dirty Santa Christmas in July. Cheri will send out an email with the
details.

Our Birthday girls are Jeanne on the 8th and Cheri on the 10th. Enjoy your party month. J
Again, our prayers and hugs are around you Rose and your Qamily.

Keep on Crafting, Kathy < .



GLYC Clubhouse Takeout Hours

Please Welcome our

Newest Club Members
Mon. Club Closed -
Tue. Club Closed Michael & Susan McCarthy
Wed_ 4pm-8pm Robert & Michelle Fields

Mike Mincy
Thur. 4pm-8pm Jon & Lucy Freeland

Fri. 4pm-8pm Kevin & Buffy Loveday

Sat. 11am-6pm
Sun. 11am-6pm The GLYC Board and Members Wish

To Welcome You and Your Families

Current membership: 256

Reminder - $25 Minimum m—
Gty e GLYC-CIND Storé has manyitems for sale.

CifeeKiT ut when you're aL e CHUNOUSe
Please be aware that the Grand La- W\i
goon Yacht Club imposes a $25

minimum monthly fee for the bar/
galley. This means that each
“member number” must spend a
minimum of $25 each month for this

GLYC Logo Wear

fee to be waived. Short-Sleeve T°s $20 Long Sleeve T’s $25
Example: A member spends $10 Performance T’s $25 Sweat Shirts $25
for the month on either bar or galley Caps $16

but has not met the monthly

minimum of $25. This member will

be assessed the $25 minimum . .

monthly fee on their next Neck Ties by Special Order

invoice.

Bunco and Trivia

Great news on Trivia. We're back to thinking and drinking this month! Question just for a refresher: What is
the only state capital that shares no letters with the name of its state? Since you can find the answer to that question
somewhere in this newsletter, it will not be one of the twenty asked on July 16th. The fun starts at 6:30, so come out,
team up, and have fun! Only $10 a team, and no limit on team size (well, except for possible Covid-19 restrictions).

Bunco--it looks like Bunco is still a no-go for July. There's just a little too much personal interaction with too
many different people in our current health environment. Hopefully, we will be able to resume this very popular

activity in the near future.




Flag Officers and Board of Directors 2019

Commodore

Vice Commodore

Rear Commodore

Fleet Captain Sail/Power
Treasurer

Secretary

Past Commodore

Mark Orangio
Bob Toole

Bob Matson
Traci Adkins
Chris Jensen

Chris Bonner 334-796-6744
Kathy McCaffrey 850-554-2453

Catherine Hughes

Lindy Kirkpatrick

561-389-3118
850-525-2128
850-207-5804
850-375-7152
314-450-6926
850-293-4131

Debbie Burnard 850-723-2510
Kelly Walters 850-221-7486

Committee Chairs 2020

Membership - Chris Bonner
Entertainment - Debbie Burnard
Rodeo - Chris Bonner

Regatta - Lindy Kirkpatrick
Finance - Bob Matson
Dock Master - Bill McMillian

A GENTLE REMINDER

From the Board:

Please remember to pay your monthly
invoice by the 10th of the month. It really helps
your Club maintain a healthy financial status each
month as well as efficient budget maintenance.

Pierre, South Dakota

House - Bob Matson
ERT- Joe Cook
By-Laws - Lindy Kirkpatrick

DEADLINE FOR LAGOON LINES
ARTICLES/ADS

The Lagoon Lines deadline is the 20th of the
month. Would you like to place an ad with the
GLYC Lagoon Lines? Contact Traci Adkins if
you want your ad to appear in the next
Lagoon Lines issue.

Call or better yet, email your
submissions to:

secretary@grandlagoonyachtclub.com

$8.00/issue

$15.00/issue
$25.00/issue
$40.00/issue

Business card
1/4 page
1/2 page
Full page



Think about it

Your business card could be here making you money and better known to our members. Give Traci a
call 850-293-4131 or email secretary@grandlagoonyachtclub.com “It will be as good as done!”

Derdido Plaza

Shop Local Since 200

oy

Absolute Homes,
: - LLC.
/ PARADISE NAILS \ [ Butchs  850-492-0007
“Professional Nail Care™ Bistro & B2QDine in or Carry Out Repairs and Remodeling
Mani - Pedi / Shellac Gel Polish / Acrylic / Pink & White en Tues - Sat 11am til 7:00pm |
We are tl_w Bcsl.zll Si.gtlil.ll_ll'L'-Nﬂi] '.‘ilyslnlfll (SNS) Order on“ne @
"\\Epen M.:I;(idsl.::l:!;::ldljl:;lf ";I:’:Jillal:zﬂﬁsltﬁ:;;‘-ﬁ%a _/,f' \ W T:Ww'bumhsmﬂm'c?w Rick Walker
beaChli:..e.f h:i;::!.e-:iﬁ;m &50:492_1400 LT et l.l.::ﬁ ZIE: :.:II'II !'.iE.f Seharigide
eachLIFE Fitnegs Gymnastics, Ballet, 'Etﬂ"m and F 'EE = Ald
PERDIDO KEY STYD BootCamp, Yoga Land Sales Ligensed & Insared [n Pensacala Peraldo,
i s 53 ;i
509-220-6066 Innerarity Realty, Inc.

PensaCOIa Pc Repair ansulﬁlﬁf"ﬁzlhrr

Affordable Computer, Tablet and Phone Repair © 850-725-4012

DAN CLARK Family-Funeral
CONCRETE & RENOVATIONS, LLE & Cremation

850-232-4853 .
Commercial & Residential - Remodeling & New Comstruction www.Famlly-FuneraL_com
danclakconcrete@gmai.com 850.466.5440 - Office

BE0=456-20456 ((Miice)

s

DEE MARIE
FISHER

// Realtor = Broker Associate

c: 850.380.5542

Chris Jensen 7253 Plantation Rd.
chris.jensen@family-funeral.com Pensacola, FL 32504

LEVIN RINKE
REALTY

ERDENTIAL = RE5CHT « COMMIROIAL REAL ESTATE COMPANI
= & THE WORLD

DeeMarie@SellingProperties.com * www.SellingProperties.com
220 W Garden St » Pensacola, FL 32502




GRAND LAGOON YACHT CLUB

HOUSE RULES

. Register their guests and be accountable for their conduct. Guest MUST be accompanied by the

house member.

. Be appropriately dressed in the club. No bathing suits, tank tops, or bare feet in the clubhouse.

Be at least casually dressed in good taste during the dining room hours.

Observe current opening and closing hours as posted.

Refrain from offensive language, conduct, or intoxication. (if offensive, a member may be asked to
leave the premises by club management or on duty personnel and is expected to do so at once)

. Refrain from going behind the bar or entering the galley during operation or otherwise interfering

with bar/galley functions.
Purchase all alcoholic beverages to be consumed on premises from the bar.

. Be accountable for the conduct of their children. Children are not allowed at the bar other than

the service station for the purchase of soft drinks or other sundries. They must leave the area
immediately after their purchase.
Refrain from littering on the premises.

. Members are accountable for their pets and their conduct. Pets must be on a short leash and in

designated areas at all times. Designated areas included downstairs, parking lot, and upper deck
on the east side only.

10. Do not take club property (eg. glassware, china, silverware, etc.) beyond the dock.
11. Refrain from smoking, including e-tobacco products or “vaping”, or use of all other tobacco

products inside the clubhouse.

Members should be aware that:

1.
2.

These rules are enforceable by any board member, manager, or Flag Officer present.
Any previous member who has left The Club NOT in good standing cannot be a guest of another
member.

. Delinquency in financial obligations will result in denial of club privileges and possible expulsion

from The Club.
Any complaints, requests, or suggestions must be directed to The Board in writing.

. Violations of any of the above rules will result in action by the Board of Governors concerning the

member(s) involved. The member(s) will be allowed a hearing and the Board of Governors action
may be appealed. However, if the member(s) in question is on the Board, he/she will not be
allowed to vote in the appeal.

Rules will be posted at all times.
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